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TO: FEE FOR SERVICE GENERAL PRACTITIONERS 
 FEE FOR SERVICE OBSTETRICIAN/GYNECOLOGISTS 
 
RE: MCP POLICY REGARDING PATIENT RECALL FOR CERVICAL SCREENING 
 
 
 
The Provincial Cervical Screening Initiatives Program recently issued new recommendations. The 
new recommendations include several provisions that involve patient recall. 
 
 
Physicians are reminded that cervical screening is an MCP insured service which can be 
billed using fee code 54614. MCP will not deem patient recall by physicians for cervical 
screening in accordance with the new recommendations as solicitation.   
 
 
If you require further information about the Provincial Cervical Screening Program please call the 
1-866-643-8719 toll free number. Questions regarding MCP billing should be directed to MCP by 
calling the 1-800-440-4405 toll free number.  
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